From: Charles Ragland <cdrfin@gvtc.com>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 11:58 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

**Subject:** CFTC Proposed Regulatons regarding Forex Trading

## Dear Sir:

I am learning of the actions being considered about the reduction in leverage. I strongly oppose it and want to voice my opinion to you.

Thanks, Charles Ragland

E-mail message checked by Spyware Doctor (7.0.0.514)

Database version: 6.14560

http://www.pctools.com/spyware-doctor-antivirus/